
 United Nations  S/2014/565 

  

 

Security Council  
Distr.: General 

4 August 2014 

 

Original: English 

 

 

14-58680 (E)    040814 

*1458680*  
 

  Note by the President of the Security Council 
 

 

 The members of the Security Council reaffirm that the work of the Council is a 

collective endeavour and responsibility, and that enhanced cooperation and 

consultation among all Council members is vital for the efficient and transparent 

functioning of the Council. 

 The members of the Security Council also reaffirm the importance of 

continuing to improve intra-Council dialogue, communication and exchange of 

information, especially in crisis or fast-evolving situations. 

 The members of the Security Council therefore agree to continue to enhance 

dialogue among all Council members, in particular in crisis or fast -evolving 

situations, so that the Council may respond more efficiently and therefore better 

fulfil its responsibility of maintaining international peace and security.  

 The members of the Security Council, in this context, recognize the important 

role of the President of the Security Council, including in facilitating 

communication and exchange of information. 

 


